Williamson County Retired Teachers Association

Board Meeting    December 10, 2014    1:30 P.M.

There being a quorum, President Bob Campbell called the meeting to order.
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.  Treasurer's report showed an ending balance of $2,455.02.
Plans are being made for the February 13, 2015, meeting.  Legislators John Bradley and Gary Forby, or their representatives will be invited to attend this meeting at the Crab Orchard Golf Course.
Anna Morris reported on legislative.  Attorney General Lisa Madigan would like to have our lawsuit “fast Tracked”; however, our lawyers are opposted to this.
Judi Harland, IRTA Foundation reported that the deadline for the scholarships is March 7, 2015.
John Harland reported on the “new” IRTA office building in Springfield.
Don Kragness made a motion and Anna Morris seconded to purchase a Public Address System.  Motion passed.  Thanks to Don.
Vice President position is still vacant.
Possible speakers for membership meetings:  Besides John Bradley and Gary Forby, could be Daniel Winter of Decatur, if elected to the TRS.
Newsletter should be e-mailed or mailed on or about February 2, 2015.
Discussion on dues, dues deduct, state and local.
Petition to gather signatures for Daniel Winter's candidacy for the TRS Board is due before our next membership meeting.  So we will use the postal system to get papers to Springfield.
Legal Defense Fund has a balance of a little over $80,000.
Next Membership Meeting will be on February 13, 2015.
Meeting adjourned at 3:30 P.M.
Submitted by Marge Mangan, Secretary
